April I8th/55 The regular meeting of the Sisterhood was held in the Shul Vestry rooms with 20 members attending. Mrs.D. Kaminsky and Mrs.R. Grafstein were the hostesses. The President welcomed all the members and greeted Mrs.L.Muellers' daughter from Cleveland Mrs. Fodor. It was announced that Mrs.B. Fishman was making excellent prgress after her recent illness. It was also mentioned that both our Flags had been located. Our last Card Party was changed over to Mrs.W. Saks and Mrs.Jerimias. forrespondence Thank You card from Mrs.Levine was read. Treasure's Report Balance in Bank.....\$903.57 Mrs.Herzog, MrsF&H.Muller Card Party......\$II2.00 Dues Collected..... 3.00 A meeting was held by the committee /in charge of the Federation Dinner and was attended by our President. A Date of June 19th was set to enable Mr H. Rosberg to attend. The Menu will be decided upon at our next meeting. There was a brief discusion on the amount Sisterhood would give to Federation this year; also a payment should be sent to the Building Committee / towards our Bill for the new kitchen. This was tabled for the next meeting. Card Parties The Community Card Party will be held on April 23rd. The following ladies volunteered to make sandwiches: Mrs.T.Siegerman, Mrs.A.Bagg, Mrs.D.Kaminsky, Mrs.F.Muller. Mrs.T.Dale will bring fram/ Cream and Mrs.P. Greenspan the coffee and Mrs.J. Grader the fruit. Mrs.I. Feldman and Mrs.H. Rothschild will be hostesses at a Card Party on May I4th. Mrs. Muller showed the ladies samples of the material for the curtains. The

estimate was quite expensive the ladies decided, and the President explained that there is a rule that all curtains hung in public places must be fireproof which of course adds to the cost. It was decided to table the curtains

until next year as we have so many other expenses currently.

Rummage Sale will be heldWednesday April 20th. The following ladies offered to assist in displaying the merchandise and putting of the tables Tuesday night. Mrs.D. Greenspan Mrs.R. Grafstein, Mrs. A. Bagg, Mrs. F. Muller and Mrs. Fodor. The ladies were asked to please be sure the parcels were brought to/## the Shul no later than Tuesday night. The President thanked Hadassah for giving us whatever was left over from their Thrift Shop. The following ladies offered to help as salesladies Wednesday. Mrs.J. Greenspan, Miss Sing er, Mrs.Gold, Mrs.J.Grader, Mrs.T.Siegerman, Mrs.A.Bagg, Mrs.L. & A. Weisz, Mrs.I.Feldman, Mrs.Sobel, Mrs.H.Bagg, Mrs.Herzog, Mrs. F.Muller. Mr.H.Bagg will be asked to make a large sign up for us.

Closing Dinner Mrs.M.&S.Gold have kindly offered to once more cater our dinner as their Hadassah Project. The date was set for June 8th. It was dedecided that the Secretary will write to the Women's League and request them to send us a suitable speaker for the Dinner and to Install the New Off-

Programme Book Report was given by Mrs.A.Bagg. She appealed to all the members to bring in the Ads.A discusion took place on whether there was a con-

flict with the Letter Appeal by Hadassah.

Cook Book The President asked for a volunteer to convene the Book and the following ladies will undertake to do this. Mrs.H.Rothschild, Mrs.L.Weisz Mrs. I.Feldman. The members were asked to submit their favorite recipes. Our next meeting will be held May 2 4 with Mrs. Zukor and Mrs.T. siegerman as hostesses.

The motion to adjourn was made by Mrs.T.Dale.